March 12, 2022 Meeting

The March meeting was held remotely over Zoom. Vice President Claudia Gibson introduced the speaker for the presentation part of the meeting.

Reports from the business meeting:

Library: Annette Higby

A new book has been added and all subscriptions are up-to-date. A pop-up sale is planned for May.

Scholarship Fund:

Adding a PayPal button for donation when renewing membership is a possibility. Claudia will follow up with Dena Hirchak and Cynthia Quilici on this. Committee member Mary Alice Favro spoke in favor of the idea.

Great Pillow Challenge:

This remains open to anyone who wants to participate.

April workshop:

Spaces are still available.

May meeting:

This will probably be held over Zoom.

Studio Tours:

Laine Tharp reminded us that studio tours are available on the website and asked for more tours from anyone who wants to do one.

General Discussion:

We discussed ways to connect new members to old members such as mentoring. Problems with the forum still occur, mainly with logging in. Brainstorming ways to adapt the forum is welcome.

NEWS:

This will be held in July 2023. The internet site has not yet been set. NEWS is looking for a vice president for Communications and a co-vice president for Facilities.

Attendees of the business meeting were:

Bradie Hansen Carol Blackwood Becky Jensen Billie Smith Mary Alice Favro Ann Levy

Annette Higby

Shannon Cunniff

Ron Halterman

Mary Schwartz

Jane Bird

Andy Bird

Kathryn Carvey

Layne Tharp

Marty Garrett

Marty Reid

Pamela Wilson

Virginia Coolidge

Suzanne Gauthier

Susan Rockwell

Sue Powers

Claudia Gibson